To our bowlers, patrons, and suppliers:

Based on a directive from the State of Ohio, effective 9:00 PM on Sunday,
March 15, 2020 both Beaver-Vu Bowl and Pla-Mor Lanes temporarily
CLOSED.

Both centers continue to monitor the situation and will make adjustments
based on new information and Governor DeWine’s directives. At this time
all leagues and in center activities are postponed.

Updates regarding Beaver-Vu Bowl and Pla-Mor Lanes will appear on our
Facebook page and on our website, www.daytonbowling.com. Please
visit our website for information reqarding re-scheduled events.

If you have questions, please e-mail Wendy Figer, General Manager,
at wendyf@daytonbowling.com.

Regards,

Doug Wson

Proprietor Beaver-Vu Bowl and Pla-Mor Lanes
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